
Dear Cougar Families,

As we welcome you all back from a refreshing Spring Break, I hope this message finds you rejuvenated
and ready for the exciting season ahead. It is wonderful to see our Cougars back in the building!

This is an exciting time for our students and parents, as Spring sports are in full swing, preparations are
being made for prom, middle school dances are being planned, and reviews for AP exams have begun.
Let's look forward to the upcoming events that will unite us as a school community and create lasting
memories for everyone involved. This season is full of promise and opportunities for us to grow, learn,

and celebrate together.

As we dive back into our academic routines, let's remember the importance of finishing the year
strong. It is important to support one another, stay focused on our goals, and continue to strive for

excellence in all that we do. With determination and perseverance, we can achieve great things
together.

Let's embrace the beauty of Spring and all the new possibilities it brings. It's a time for growth,
renewal, and fresh opportunities. May this season inspire us to welcome change, face challenges with

courage, and embody the spirit of new beginnings.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Let's make this
Spring a memorable and successful one for all. Go Cougars!

Warm regards,

David T. Popielski

Important Dates:

2 April- Students Back to School
12 April- No school for students
27 April- Prom
8 May- Accelerated withdrawal date with
PCS 27 May- Memorial Day
30 May- Graduation
5 June- End of fourth quarter- early release







Ansbach Middle High School’s 

School Advisory Committee

You are Invited!

Join us for the next SAC meeting held at AMHS May 22nd at 3:30 pm in
the Center for Excellence. 

The SAC serves as a way for community members to participate in a variety of
educational matters including the creation of school policies and educational

resources within the school, allocation of school resources, pupil services
(health, special ed., testing, evaluation), student standards of conduct and

discipline and more. 





$20

27TH
APR 2024

VON STEUBEN
COMMUNITY CENTER 

TICKETS:TICKETS SOLD AT LUNCH
APR 10-24 M, W, F

Prom 2024

P R E S E N T S  
A

T H E  A N S B A C H  M I D D L E  H I G H  S C H O O L  

JUNIOR CLASS

7-11 PM









April is almost here! Military
kids are one-of-a-kind and

have amazing stories to share.
We'd love to hear them! Visit

Your paragraph text to submit
their story, artwork, poetry and

more!

https://buff.ly/2XiEThQ
https://buff.ly/2XiEThQ






For any student interested
please reach out to Mr. Rauscher












